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Government of Goa
Office of the Director
Directorate of Health Services, Campal, Panaji —Goa. PIN 403 001
Ph: 2225646/2225540/2225668 Ext: 201 Fax: 2225561

Email: directorhealth goa@yahoo.co.in

Ref, No. DHS/0OD/2020-21/1\ Dated;~3/04/2020

To,

The Collector/District Magistrate,
Collectorate of South Goa
Margao.

Sir,

Enclosed please find letter No. GAM/COVID-19/12 dated 23/04/2020
received from the Bharteeya Sanskriti Prabodhini’s, Gomantak Ayurveda
Mahavidyalaya & Research Centre, Shiroda- Goa for your information and

necessary action please.

Yours faithfully,

Director of Health Services
Encl:- as above. 0 ’c_
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Approved by Central Council of Indian Medicine - Delhi :
Recognised by Govt, of Goa and affiliated fo the Goas University vide GU/AFF/T dt, 244041991

GAM/COVID-19/ ) 1 Date: 23/04 /2020

To,

The Director

Directorate of Health Services,
Campal, Panaji - Goa

Sub: Hospital of Gomantak Ayurveda College, Shiroda for the use of
Quarantine arrangement for COVID- 19 suspects
- a letter regarding.

Respected Sir,

It is quite heartening to know that this State has been declared as
Corona free State of our country. It is the result of combined efforts of your
Department and all the concerned authorities of this State.

The hospital of Gomantak Ayurveda Mahavidyalaya & Rescarch Centre
“Kamakshi Arogya Dham” at Shiroda was taken over by the Govt, on 27" March
2020 in order to utilize the same as a place of quarantine for the suspects of
COVID -19 in case of the need. We had requested some IPD patients who were
in the hospital to go to their homes and follow the treatment so that the Govt.
may be able to utilize the premises for the said purpose. Since then this
hospital is kept vacant for the use of Govt.

I request your good office to kindly arrange to issue a letter in this
regard, in order to produce the same to CCIM and the Ministry of AYUSH,

Thanking you.
Yours faithfully,

Dr. %P. Bale

Principal
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